CORRESPONDENCE
7/31/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 06419-2017

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 4:47 PM

To: 'John Orozco'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Rate increase

Good Afternoon Mr. Orozco,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: John Orozco [mailto:jcorozcol0@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 4:25 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Rate increase

Dear Sirs

We have been notified of a potential 80% to 100% rate increase in our water for Seminole County through Utilities Inc.
What kind of inflation index are they using to warrant such an increase? This is outrageous and we will take our opinion
to the voting booth against you all if this happens. This is exactly the reason people voted for Trump because of corrupt
practices by our government. Be advised that this was also sent to Senator Rubio now that | know he has our back

unlike you.

John Orozco





